
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

May 19, 1997 

 

 

To:  FBI Pending Requests File 

 

From:  Laura Denk 

 

Subject: HSCA Subject Leonard “Lennie” Patrick 

 

I met with Carol Keeley today regarding the Leonard Patrick file.  She told me that when the 

HSCA originally requested this file, the FBI complained that the request was too burdensome.  

The HSCA then amended its request to include only certain serials.  Thus, the Leonard Patrick 

file was processed as a “see” file, with only certain serials removed from the main file and 

processed.   

 

The main file on Leonard Patrick has not been reviewed or processed under the JFK Act because 

the HSCA never saw it. 

 

I told Carol that if we decide to review the main file on Leonard Patrick, we will provide her with 

a “request for additional information” letter and review the file pursuant to our request. 


